RE: LIQUOR CONTROL AND LICENSING ACT
APPLICATION FOR A LP STRUCTURAL CHANGE

The Applicant, Fort St. John Curling Club, has applied for a LP Structural Change
Application for its facility located at 9504 96 Street in Fort St. John.

Fort St. John Curling Club currently has approval for a Liquor Primary Basic
Licence and is now applying for a structural change with extension of the
licensed area. This will grant the applicant permission to deliver alcohol from the
bar to curlers while on the ice surface. The hours of operation will remain the
same.

Residents and owners of businesses located within a 0.8 kilometre (1/2 mile)
radius of the facility may comment on this proposal by writing to:

e Mailing or hand delivering a letter to City Hall:
10631 100 Street, Fort St. John, BC V1) 325
Attention: Christina Brace, Deputy Corporate Officer

e By email to legislativeservices@fortstjohn.ca

PETITIONS WILL NOT BE CONSIDERED.

To ensure the consideration of your views, your letter must be received on
or before December 5, 2024. Your name(s) and residential/business address
must be included. Please note that your comments may be made available
to the applicant or Government Officials where disclosure is necessary to
administer the licence application process.
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